
   

Autumn 2018 

Ironman Foundation USA gave us a generous donation after the Cape Epic 2018. 
These funds will be used for: 

• supplying breakfast and lunch to the children in our program 

• supporting the field work team on their outreaches to vulnerable families in the 
community 

• appointment of assistants for the Juweeltjies pre-school program 

Thank you, Iron Men, you inspire us! 

 

Dankie Ystermanne, julle inspireer ons! 

Our toddler discipleship program is based on the Hope for Kids Program, grounded on the Word of God.  We 

teach 164 children about God’s great love and master plan for their lives. 

Children of the light 

Testimony Letter 

Ironman – Be the difference 

At Avodah we learn to work, worship and serve with our hands. All for the glory 

of our God. This group for adults with intellectual disability are currently doing 
creative tin and beading work.  

Come work, worship and serve with us on Wednesday mornings from 09:00 to 11:00. 

 

 

Easter Message 

Moms-for-Wellington 

73 toddlers joined our 2018 program 

 

Bright young stars! 

Urgent prayer request 
Please pray fervently for the safety of our children, their families and 

our field workers after renewed gang violence. Stand with us against 

the destruction and heart ache caused through this. 

We are the salt of the earth.  We are the light of the world.  That's what God's Word says of me. 

Matt 5: 13-14   


